From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

**Sent:** Monday, October 29, 2018 12:31 PM

To: Kathleen McDaniel; Byers, Harris; Harrington, Arthur

**Cc:** Chronert, Roxanne N - DNR (Roxanne.Chronert@wisconsin.gov)

**Subject:** RE: Request for call with central office

## Good afternoon,

Roxanne and I had a call today with Christine Haag, Judy Fassbender, and Steve Ales from DNR Central Office regarding both sites (former railroad and Mirro). We understand both of these properties are important to the City for redevelopment/revitalization of Manitowoc. To fully understand the City's/Stantec's/Art's questions/concerns and to help us prepare for a conference call/meeting, could you please write them down and provide me with them prior to us coordinating a conference call/meeting. This will give DNR a chance to review the questions/concerns beforehand, so we can focus in on the specifics.

Thanks,

## We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Tauren R. Beggs
Phone: (920) 662-5178
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 11:47 AM

To: 'Byers, Harris' < <a href="https://example.com">Harris - American - Ameri

**Cc:** Harrington, Arthur <a href="mailto:ajharrin@gklaw.com"> **Subject:** RE: Request for call with central office

I will see when I can get this setup and will get back to you once I have followed up with Central Office – Madison staff for their availability.

## We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at <a href="http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey">http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey</a> to evaluate how I did.

Tauren R. Beggs Phone: (920) 662-5178

Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov

From: Byers, Harris < Harris. Byers@stantec.com>

Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 11:43 AM

**To:** Kathleen McDaniel < <a href="mailto:kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org">kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org</a>; Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

<Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>

**Cc:** Harrington, Arthur <a href="mailto:ajharrin@gklaw.com"> **Subject:** RE: Request for call with central office

I'm available anytime and we can use my conference line if necessary.

This is a pertinent discussion not only for the RR property, but for Mirro as well.

Sincerely, Harris

From: Kathleen McDaniel [mailto:kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org]

Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 11:36 AM

To: tauren.beggs@wisconsin.gov

**Cc:** Harrington, Arthur (ajharrin@gklaw.com) <ajharrin@gklaw.com>; Byers, Harris

< Harris. Byers@stantec.com>

Subject: Request for call with central office

Good morning Tauren,

Thanks for taking my call this morning. I would like to request a call with Central Office to discuss the PFAS/PFOA issue as it relates to our potential purchase of railroad property. Art and I are both available at 3 if there is DNR availability then. Otherwise could you please let us know what times could work next week?

## Kathleen M. McDaniel

Manitowoc City Attorney 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220 (920) 686-6990 | kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org